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Well Records Submittal Workshop 
 

 Elimination of Paper Copy Data Submittals 
 
NEW ORLEANS – The Minerals Management Service (MMS) announces two workshops 
relating to the recently issued Notice To Lessees (NTL No. 2006-G16) eliminating the paper 
copy submittal of well data.  There are significant changes for the submittal of Well Data and 
these workshops will explain the changes.  The workshops will be held in Houston, Texas and 
New Orleans, Louisiana within the next two weeks.  We encourage all operators, data managers 
and service companies that are involved with the submittal of data to attend one of the 
workshops.   
 
These workshops will be held in Houston and New Orleans as follows: 
 
  First Workshop Second Workshop 
Date Thursday, June 29th, 2006 Thursday, July 6th, 2006 
Time 9:00 am to 12:00 noon 9:00 am to 12:00 noon 
Place Minerals Management Service Minerals Management Service 

  
4141 North Sam Houston Parkway 
East 1201 Elmwood Park Blvd. 

  Suite 104 Room 111 
  Houston, Texas 77032 New Orleans, Louisiana 70123 

 
To register for one of these free workshops, please contact Stephen Kennedy by e-mail at 
mailto:stephen.kennedy@mms.gov. 
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